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o DD/S&T 093-66
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MEMORANDUM FOR: 25X%1
SUBJECT: IG Burvey of Industrial Security
- REFERENCE: Your Memo dated 13 December 1965-6$T’7W5%%/

1. You asked for ny comments on the second part of
the IG's recommendation 10: "If the Agency must retain in-
spection and review responsibility for DOD contracts under
the NRP, include in an Agency Regulatory Issuance Cclearly
Gelineated assignments of functions to the DD/S&T Security
Staff and to the Special Security Center for the discharge
of that responsibility".

2. I believe it is desirable to have delineations of h
responsibilities of the Special Security Center and the
DD/S&T Security Staff for security surveys and reviews of
DOD contracts under the NRP. I understand the Office of
Security ig planning to prepare a proposed regulation or
instruction setting forth the responsibilities of the Special
Security Center and others in this respect. I think this is
a good step.

3.  With respect to the costs to.CIA involved in in-

specting security pro rams of DOD contractors engaged in the
NRP, only Staff Employees are involved in carry- L
ing out téﬁgﬁ_functions‘ 254

" Dir connaissance, CIA S5y
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MEMORANDUM FOR : Deputy Director of Central Intelligence
THROUGH . xecutive Director—Comp\:rolier \

SUBJECT . Inspector General Survey of CIA Tndustrial
Security Program of September 1965

1. This memorandum submits recommendations for your

approval; these recommendations are contained in paraqraphs., 3 and 4.
9. The Office of the Inspector General recently completed

its survey of the Agency Tndustrial Security proceduress. This

survey clearly indicates the need for centralizing responsibility

for security policy and guidance.

3, The Inspector General recommended speciiicaliy that
the Deputy Director for Support seek suthorization from the Depuly
Director of Central Tntelligence to assume resoonsibility: (2) for
developing and publishing uniform doctrines, standards, and pro-
cedures for the establishment and maintenance of security of
contractual arranqements, (b) for placinq contract security maltlers
under continuing and centralized cognizance, and (c) that the Deputy
Director for Support delegate this resp'onsibility to the Director of
Securitye. 4

4, Tconcur in these recommendations and herewith request
suthorization to jmplement them.

25%1

X, L. DameImes
Depuly Director
for Support
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Executive Director-Comptroller
SURTECT: Survey Report on Industrial Security 45~

Vs 7&4 0 1. We sppreciate the spirit of DD/S's memorandum of
b C-December 13 and understand his reagona for non-concurrence
at this time in two of our recommendations.

2. Ve continue to feel strongly that our basic
recomnendations on costs, security classifications and
security standards are especially pertinent to the DD/S&T,
including the National Reconnaissance Program. As we
noted in the report, "We think it is time to question some
of the fundamental assumptions and premiges on which
security programs of the National Reconnsissance Progrsm
are based."

3. We would hope that the Director of Security, the
Deputy Director for Science and Technology end the Director
of Reconnalssance would collsborate on a fresh lock at
these matters along the lines recommended.

J.8. Barman
Iaapector General
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